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Mr. Colin Craig
212 — 428 Portage Avenue
WINNIPEG MB R3C 0E2

Dear Mr. Craig:
RE: Your Access to Information Request Number FNMR03-2010

Thank you for your access to information request received in this office on
June 10, 2010, requesting access to:

“Please provide documentation of expenditures on promotional items in
2008-09 and 2009-10. Include items such as t-shirts, hand bags, stress
balls, key chains, mugs and other give-away items that are used for
promotion (do not include brochures, flyers or printed signage). Further,
please include a breakdown of costs associated with sponsorship of events
(Iist events — golf tournaments, hockey tournaments, etc.), teams or groups
(eg. Sponsorship of boat racing team, etc.)”

This is to inform you that the 30 day response period has been extended an additional
30 days, pursuant to:

¢ subclause 12(1)(a)(i) of The Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy
Act as your “...application is for access to a large number of records or
necessitates a search through a large number of records and completing the work
within the original period would unreasonably interfere with the operations of the
government institution.”

If you would like to exercise your right to request a review of this decision, you may
do so by completing a “Request for Review” form and forwarding it to the
Saskatchewan Information and Privacy Commissioner within one year of this notice.
Your completed form can be sent to #503 — 1801 Hamilton Street, Regina,
Saskatchewan, S4P 4B4. This form is available at the same location which you
applied for access or by contacting the Office of the Information and Privacy
Commissioner at (306) 787-8350.

Acid-fres Papar .. _2



Mr. Colin Craig
Page 2
JUN 2 8 2010

In addition, if you do not receive a response to your application by the end of the new
extension deadline, you may file a request for review with the Office of the
Information and Privacy Commissioner using the same procedure outlined above.

If you have any questions, please contact Kerry Gray, Director, at 306-787-2123.

Sincerely,

Ron Crowe
Deputy Minister
First Nations and Métis Relations

cc:  Kerry Gray, Finance Accountability and Corporate Services, First Nations
and Métis Relations



